
Church Announcements 
May 26,2019 

 

 
Safe Church Workshop June 1st 

There will be a three hour Safe Church Workshop on  

June 1st at 9:00am at St. Paul’s in Nanaimo.   
Parish Council, Wardens, Sunday School/Youth leaders, Pastoral care providers, 

Altar Guild members, any employees, and any assistant, associate, deacon, clergy, 

is invited to attend. The programme has been updated and we promise it will be 

informative and “not yucky”.   Please call the office at St. Paul Nanaimo to 
register,  phone 250-753-2523. 

Coffee and snacks will be provided. 

 

 
 

 
Church Announcements 

 
 

 

Karen Will Be Away 

 Karen is away May 13 to June 2.   

 
 

 

 
Emergency Pastoral Care 

For emergency pastoral care while Karen is away 
please contact Susan Brockley (away May 23-29) 

 or Carolyn Pullano (away May 13-15);  

they will be in touch Linda St. Clair or John Bullas  

about responding to the need.  



Carolyn 250.325.2747; Susan 250.247.9467. 
 

 

 

 
Mid Week Eucharist 

Mid-Week Eucharist will begin Wednesday June 26.  

All who would like to be involved are invited to an informal gathering after 

worship on June 9 to clarify our plan. 

 

 


